
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Monday, January 10, 2022 1 :04 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 2022000 

Consumer correspondence for the undocketed file 20220000. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Robert Kershaw <kershaw.robert@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2022 5:53 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL and Net Mettering changes 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/10/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00139-2022 

I do not support FPL changing any of the current Net Metering 

systems. We need more Florida homeowners to invest in roof 

solar systems to secure our future energy needs. 

Changing Net metering today would pull the rug out from 

underneath homeowners who already have inverted. 

-Robert S. Kershaw 

2691 Englewood Dr 
Melbourne, FL 32940 
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